
THAT’S WHAT'S UP!!! 

Weekly Troop news for BSA Troop 112 

March 3, 2020 
 

1. We are participating in a ONE WEEK Jack Link’s beef jerky sales, the money proceed from the Scout selling the 

jerky goes directly into their individual accounts. So, this could help if they are going to summer camp or for any of 

the other camp outs we go on throughout the year. These must be turned in next week after the AOL Crossover. 

 

2.  Arrow of Light Crossover will be March 10th at 6:30 pm. Let’s all encourage our 8 new scouts as they complete 

their Cub Scout time and join our Troop! Scouts please show up at or before 6:15 pm. 

 

3.   Willow Creek Prep Camp out will March 13-15. Please sign up and make sure that we are prepared for our April 

competition. We will be doing orienteering, geo-cashing, and other scouting skills. 

 

4.  Spring Court of Honor will be March 31. Make sure you have done your board of reviews and had your 

scoutmaster conference. Keep working hard to make your next rank. 

 

5.  WE ALL NEED TO DO NEW MEDICAL FORMS FOR OUR CAMP OUTS!!! You will need A and B; if you 

are going to Summer camp Scouts and Adults need to have the C form filled out. 

All Medical forms DUE by April 14!! So, they are ready for Willow Creek.  https://www.scouting.org/health-and-

safety/ahmr/ 

 

6.  Willow Creek Competition camp out will be April 17-19. We’re expecting more than 25 units and more than 200 

scouts! Let’s do our Best! 

 

7.  May 15-17 Switch-A-Roo Camp out will be at Trinity Pines. 

 

8. UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 Calendars are available on the Troop 112 website and in the troop room. 

1.     March 10th Arrow of Light Crossover (Ferdinand Hall) 

2.     March 13-15 Willow Creek Prep. (Location TBD) 

3.     March 31 Next Court of Honor (Ferdinand Hall) 

4.     APRIL 14 All medical forms DUE!!! 

5.     April 17-19 Willow Creek Competition Camp out 

6.     May 15-17 Switch-A-Roo Camp out (Trinity Pines) 

7.     July 20-25 2020 NYLT: National Youth Leadership Training 

8.     July 25- Aug. 1 2020 Scout Summer Camp: Easton 

 

BSA FACTOID Change…Sometimes it’s important….Sometimes it’s not… 

All Scout Merit Badges have undergone design changes through their years of activity…. All except one, that is! 

The design of the Plumbing Merit Badge has remained unchanged since it’s inception in 1911. It remains a simple 

water faucet. 


